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The Honorable Matt Cartwright 
1034 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 226-0996 

Dear Congressman Cartwright: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Veterans Care 
Financial Protection Act" (H.R. 3122). This bill requires the Department of Veterans Affairs to 
work with federal agencies to develop and implement federal and state standards that protect 
individuals who are eligible for increased pension for a non-service-connected disability or death 
or for service on the basis of need for regular aid and attendance from dishonest, predatory, or 
otherwise unlawful practices. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS J. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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